From: Daniela Gosselova < danielagosselova@hotmail.com >

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 12:34 PM **To:** Info Request-Board < <u>Board@c4hco.com</u>>

Subject: Public Comment for April 10, 2023 Board Meeting

Dear Board,

It appears that Colorado Options Small Group Market Plans experienced very low enrollment. Per report presented on the last Public Option Stakeholder Meeting, the number of enrolled individuals through small groups market plans was about 175. Can C4HCO provide some clarification why these plans were not visibly displayed and/or advertized on C4HCO websites?

Thank you,

Daniela Gosselova,

PO Box 1004,

Winter Park CO